David Archbold

From: Bob Kanner <Bob.Kanner@telecayman.com>
Sent: Friday, 08 July, 2011 10:55 AM

To: Glen Daykin

Subject: RE: Public Consultation 700 MHz

Glen,

Telecayman response to the questions as follows:

Question 1. Do you agree that the 700 MHz spectrum should be channelized in the Cayman Islands
based on 18 channels of 6 MHz each as was done in ECTEL and if so, why? If not, what
channelization method do you consider appropriate (e.g. the FCC ‘method’) and why?

Telecayman agrees that the 700 MHz spectrum should be channelized in the Cayman Islands based on 18 channels of
6MHZ each. There are 2 reason for this. 1) Equipment manufacturers are building equipment based on this
channelization

2) It allows carriers in Cayman to request only the channels that they need and actually utilize.

Question 2: Do you agree that the number of channels to be assigned by the Authority to each
operator and how they should be assigned should be left to the discretion of the Authority after
consideration of the operators’ business and technical proposals?

Telecayman agrees that the assignment should be left to the discretion of the Authority based on the operator’s
business and technical proposals.

Question 3. Do you consider that it is appropriate to reserve 24 MHz of the 700 MHz for use by
public safety agencies and 24 MHz for future use?

Telecayman agrees it is appropriate to reserve 24 MHz for public safety and 24MHz for future use.

Regards,
Bob



